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16/09/2019  10:04:362019/3961/P SUPPRT I work at NCH and a move to Boston House will let the College grow and will then increase employment. In 

addition we are committed to being a good neighbour and contributor to the community.

17/09/2019  14:07:492019/3961/P SUPPRT I would like to confirm my support for the application for change of use to B1/D1 at Boston House. 

Northeastern University is looking forward to the opportunity to provide our students with an education 

experience in such a historical yet vibrant area of London. Our students have enjoyed their limited time at the 

existing Bedford Square site and would love the opportunity to spend more time living and studying in 

Camden.

Northeastern University want to provide a positive contribution to the borough of Camden and we welcome the 

chance to become active, respectful members of the local community.

17/09/2019  13:12:462019/3961/P SUPNOT Dear Sir

I write in full support of this planning application. I currently work for the College and am very excited and 

passionate about education, our journey as a College and making a positive contribution to the London 

Borough of Camden as we grow as a community and support the local businesses in the area. The College is 

a remarkable place to work and the new location will not affect my commute as I come by train and then foot.
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